
 
 

  
 
 
 
Education and Training Committee Panel 
 
Programmes which have been subject to major change and for which an 
approval visit is recommended. 
 

Programme name BSc (Hons) Healthcare Science (Audiology) 

Education provider University of Southampton 

Mode of delivery  FT (Full time) 

Assessment ref MC04060 

Date of decision 24 April 2019 
 

Panel: Stephen Wordsworth (Chair) Sonya Lam 
 Maureen Drake Penny Joyce 
 Luke Jenkinson  
 

Decision 
That the programme has been subject to major change and that an approval visit 
is required to determine how the programme continues to meet the Standards of 
education and training (SETs).   

Reasons  
The Panel agreed with the conclusion reached by the visitors through the major 
change process that a visit is required to ensure the SETs continue to be met. A 
visit provides the most effective opportunity for the education provider to 
demonstrate how all the SETs continue to be met. This process will also provide 
visitors with the evidence needed to make further recommendations to the Panel 
regarding the ongoing approval of the programme.  
 
The visit should be held along normal timescales and should involve a full review 
of the programme against all the SETs.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: Stephen Wordsworth, Panel Chair



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Committee Panel 
 
Programmes which have been subject to major change and for which an 
approval visit is recommended. 
 

Programme name MSci Healthcare Science (Audiology) 

Education provider University of Southampton 

Mode of delivery  FT (Full time) 

Assessment ref MC04061 

Date of decision 24 April 2019 
 

Panel: Stephen Wordsworth (Chair) Sonya Lam 
 Maureen Drake Penny Joyce 
 Luke Jenkinson  
 

Decision 

That the programme has been subject to major change and that an approval visit 
is required to determine how the programme continues to meet the Standards of 
education and training (SETs). 
 

Reasons  
The Panel agreed with the conclusion reached by the visitors through the major 
change process that a visit is required to ensure the standards continue to be 
met. A visit provides the most effective opportunity for the education provider to 
demonstrate how all the SETs continue to be met. This process will also provide 
visitors with the evidence needed to make further recommendations to the Panel 
regarding the ongoing approval of the programme.  
 
The visit should be held along normal timescales and should involve a full review 
of the programme against all the SETs.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: Stephen Wordsworth, Panel Chair
 


